
 
 

 

 

 

Change in FCC Identification Authorization Letter 

 
Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

1435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 
 

Date:  10/03/2023    

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

The letter grants authorization for representative of 

to apply to the FCC for a Change in Identification. 

 

 

Lyngsoe Systems Ltd 

 

This authorization applies to JADAK, a business unit of Novanta Corporation 

FCC ID: QV5MERCURY6E-M , granted on  01/04/2021. 
 

The equipment are electrically identical, with the only change being the label on the 

device. 

 

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to 

be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Client’s signature: 

Client’s name & title:  Harinath Reddy, Sr. Director, 125  

Middlesex Turnpike, Bedford, MA 01730  

Contact information / address: Contact information and 
Address 

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1GCEB_enUS1042US1042&q=Lyngsoe%2BSystems%2BLtd.&si=AMnBZoEZ8aFftZu792frFYrnK9KQYGXRL3UTeDeHB9-uc0sfFWOHNHc_EPddpBsyqKES1Fcv0AwURozDhsuau5XrfFu6X4NlH38JHAky1zfD0zdxdO_6WufZDlSu0Zz_ekRFRusPD_-jA0Hcxsr7t2as1ck4u0zzXyQkt5RJLJiBNttIDlQ0u7UKpxjLWzkLfUielFXT4CsXOWQMiOFn7r2MfBkajriS07qqRxykxm7owPaChGU6NUs%3D&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwi8_53ewo7_AhUXIEQIHZraCfUQmxMoAHoECEYQAg

